
 
 

 

 

 

Date:  January 30, 2024 

 

To:  Individual Income Tax Software Vendors 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

Montana had a system issue that is causing 2023 Form 2 MeF submissions to reject, if 

their Federal EITC value exceeds last year’s threshold. We have corrected the issue. 

 

Unfortunately, we are unable to reprocess any submissions that rejected, vendors will 

need to resubmit. We will reach out to vendors as we notice rejected submissions 

caused by this issue. 

 

For any questions, please email dore-services@mt.gov. 
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